Gazla Sink —

From: Ryan M. Buckingham <ryan.buckingham@franklincountyema.com>
Sent: Friday, August 10, 2018 11:50 AM

To: Randall Crocker

Cc: Gayla Sink Prather; Gary Littie; Matt Warren

Subject: Request to Hire Personnel

Mr. Chairman -

| would like request to hire one (1) part time employee in my office to fill the position of Planning Specialist. | am
excepting applications for the position until 8/17/2018 at 4PM. The position has been advertised. The job is 100%
funded by our USDOT Hazardous Materials Emergency Preparedness Grant. A delay in allowing me to hire this position
may result in grant funds being returned. | appreciate the consideration of the County Board in this matter.

Respectfully,

Ryan M. Buckingham
Director of Emergency Management =



